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SILVER CLASS 

This month we had a visit from Little City. We loved exploring all the different 

areas and dressing up at firefighters, exploring the post office and the 

supermarket.  

In Maths we have been focusing on Time. We have been exploring o’clock and 

half past. We have also been sorting our day into Morning, Afternoon and Night 

time.  

In our creativity sessions we have been busy making under the sea creatures.  

 

  

 

 


